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 Nov. 30, 2023!!!! 

 

 

• The first Lego Robotics team will compete this Saturday Dec. 2
nd

 in 

Van Buren.  We are extremely grateful to Mr. Burt and Mr. Davison 

for leading this new program for our students. 

• The student council sponsored the annual Look for the Good 10-day 

campaign from Nov. 9
th
 through Nov. 22

nd
.  Each day of the 

campaign, students and staff wrote on a post it notes to be posted on 

the gratitude wall what they are grateful for.  We have five bulletin 

boards loaded with post it notes.  On the last day of the campaign, 

students wrote a gratitude letter to a serviceman that Ms. Szaroleta 

mailed to her fiancé and his troops.  We will have pictures of the 

servicemen to share in  the next Eagle Eye. 

• The student council is sponsoring a holiday food drive from Nov. 27
th
 

through Dec. 15
th
.  All donated items will be given to the Erie Food 

Closet. 

• The first trimester report cards were sent home on Nov. 22
nd

.   

• The PTA held the first Scholastic book fair the week of Nov. 13
th
 

through Nov. 16
th
.  All profits were used to purchase books for the 

new teacher’s classroom libraries. 

• It’s starting to look and feel like the holidays at Central.  All third-

grade classes will go Christmas caroling in December to the local 

retirement facilities.   

• The holiday spirit week will be the week of Dec. 18th-22
nd

:  Monday 

will be holiday PJ day, Tuesday – elf day, Wednesday – holiday colors 

day, Thursday – ugly holiday sweater day and Friday – Santa day! 

• Eight students have been selected to holiday shop with a cop on Dec. 

14
th
 at the Monroe Meijer’s. 

• The PTA will sponsor the Santa Shop for students to shop for their 

family and friends the week of Dec. 11
th
. 

 

Have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

 

  


